
         24th September 2019

Dear Parents,

To continue exploring our topic of Bounce, we have organised a school trip to the NSC on Friday 
4th October 2019.  We will be spending the full day with an MSR coach who will be teaching us a 
variety of team games. 

Children are asked to wear sporty clothes for the day and are required to bring a packed lunch. If 
your child receives free school meals and would like a packed lunch for the day, please let your 
teacher know by Friday 27th September. 

We will be transported to the NSC via coach, leaving school at 9:30am and returning for 3:00pm. 

If you’d like to come along and join in with some team games, please let your child’s teacher know. 
We require at least 2 more adults for this trip. 

Many Thanks, 

Miss O’Mahony and Miss Robertson


